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FELLOWSHIP AFTER MASS – Please join us for coffee and rolls after Mass.  All are welcome. 
 
CONFESSION will offered every Thursday at 5:00pm before Mass. 

 
A BIT OF RECENT HISTORY – Six years ago was the Sacred Heart School fire.  Still grateful to the firefighters and all that helped during that 
time.  It was very cold the day of the fire!  And four years ago we moved into our new Parish Center! 
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS – Please note, they have changed their monthly meetings to the 4th Thursday of the month.  Their next meeting will 
be held THIS Thursday, January 27th, at 7:00pm at Sacred Heart.  BREAKFAST – They will be serving breakfast NEXT Sunday, January 30th, 
after Mass.  It is their Corporate Communion Mass (5th Sunday of month). 

 
FLOWERS were in loving memory of the following: Jim & Renee Martin; deceased members of the Weiner & Johnson families; Adam Hanig; 
Tom Wolf; Herman & Weaver Families; Deceased members of the Osterman & Schmall Families; Ray, Jo, & Joanie McLaughlin and Warren & 
Helen Wagner; loved ones of the Clarence & Jeanette Ermer family; Tyler Tank 
 
INDIVIDUAL FINANCIAL REPORTS have been mailed out. If you did not receive one and expected to, please contact the office. 
 
SNOW REMOVAL – We will not be clearing the front steps and ramp in the front of the church this winter.  Please use the parking lot and the 
entrance into the Parish Center from the north or use the south entrance into the Parish Center.  Thank you. 
 
THANK YOU for all that helped take down and put away the Christmas decorations. 
 
GUILD – Mark your calendars, the next meeting of the Guild will be on Thursday, February 10th, following 5:30pm Mass.  All ladies welcome. 
 
LECTIONARYS – We have purchased a new lectionary for the Sunday readings and 2 volumes for the daily readings.  The cost is around 
$350.00.  We have a couple small memorials, from Bob Cassidy and Shirley Ries, which we will be using to pay for these. 
 
ARCHDIOCESEONE – On September 29, 2019 in response to real needs, and after broad consultation, Archbishop Jackels announced the start 
of a special appeal, called ArchdioceseOne, to help the poor and to support the mission of the Church. In March of 2020, the COVID-19 pandemic 
forced us to pause active fundraising for ArchdioceseOne.  In mid-February we will be restarting our fundraising efforts for this special appeal. 
You may have received a letter in the mail regarding this; if not, there is a video to watch at: www.archdioceseone.org/splash 
 
IRISH FAIR - There will be an Irish Fair meeting NEXT Thursday, January 27th, at 6:15pm following Mass.  The meeting is open to all 
parishioners.  On the agenda: meal, auction, games, raffle, etc.  The date for the Irish Fair this year is Sunday, March 27th.  
 
BUILDING COMMITTEE UPDATE – They are in the process of getting bids for tuck-pointing of the church.  If you have noticed, the brick is really 
chipping off in front of the church.  The rest of the church seems in good shape but needs to be sealed at this time and are looking into sealing 
the new Parish Center.  They are also getting bids to paint the balcony of the church and to fix the spot above Mary.  The guild ladies have 
indicated they would be interested in paying for the painting of the church.  As you recall the Guild paid for the new carpet in church.  This is why 
we have projects and fundraisers to make money, to help with various repairs in the church.  More information on bids will be shared at a later 
date.  
 
PARKING LOT – We are very close to paying off the money we borrowed from our Memorial savings account in Dubuque to pay off the parking 
lot bill.  Just a couple more generous donations will do it.  Thanks to everyone for their generous donations! 
 
TABLES AND DOORS – There are 2 tables in the back of the church by the balcony stairs for sale, if anyone is interested.  Make an offer.  Also 
there are 2 doors that were taken off the church at some point that are in the balcony if anyone is interested, make an offer on those, as well.  
Please let the office know your interest. 

 
THE HAT & MITTEN BOX IS BACK – As the weather gets colder, the need gets greater.  There is a box in the entry to the waking room for hat 
and mitten donations.  These will be given to those in need.  

Mass Schedule and Intentions: 

Sunday, January 23rd – 8:00am  

+ Sue Eckenrod 

Thursday, January 27th - 5:30pm 

 + Barb Fitzgerald 

Sunday, January 30th – 8:00am  

+ Larry Swenson 

 

 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
Sacred Heart Mission: We, the Sacred Heart Catholic Church parish, are a 
community of Christian faith striving to teach the word of God, to minister the 

sacraments, and to share Jesus’ love. 
 SACRED HEART UPCOMING EVENTS:  

THURSDAY, JANUARY 27th – Knights of Columbus Meeting; Irish Fair 

Meeting 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 30th – Knights of Columbus Breakfast 

SUNDAY, January 30th – SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 5th – Catholic 

Schools Week (details of events in next week’s bulletin) 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 10th – Guild Meeting 

SUNDAY, MARCH 27th – Irish Fair 

 

 

 

http://www.archdioceseone.org/splash
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WEST FORK FOOD PANTRY has changed their hours for distribution days to Thursdays from 2:00pm - 5:00pm and the first Saturday of the 
month from 10:00am – 12:00pm.  Please make your calendars.  They are in their new location on Main Street in Sheffield.  Their phone number 
is 641-892-4010.  You must be a resident of the West Fork school district to be eligible for receiving food. 
 
HAWKEYE HARVEST FOOD BANK – Since the first of this year we have taken 50 plus pounds of food and cash donations of $750.00 to the 
food bank. Thank you to everyone for your generous donations. They are always in need of donated items.  There are baskets in the entry to the 
church to leave any items you want to donate. 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Religious Education News 
SUNDAY, January 23rd – Donuts: Amanda Dick, Connie Staudt, John Staudt 

SUNDAY, January 30th – No donuts, Knights of Columbus Breakfast 

 

Donuts for the second half of the year will be purchased by the Guild and served by the parents.  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

          With Gratitude We Give                 

BUDGET                                January 16, 2022 BUILDING FUND  PARKING LOT FUND  

Adults $1,970.00 Balance: $11,138.72 Memorial Money Borrowed                 $13,689.60 

Offertory $98.00 Donations $180.00 Previous week’s Balance:                   - $3,144.27 

Building $180.00 TOTAL:       $11,318.72 Donations:                                          + $1,045.00 

Parking Lot $1,045.00   TOTAL (owed to Memorial Fund) - $2,099.27 

TOTAL:        3,293.00     

    Total Christmas Donations: $10,640.00 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

JANUARY 23, 2022 

LECTOR:  Dave Weiland 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS: Tammy Hrubetz, Sarah Johnson 

                                               Renee Laudner, Lisa Schultz                                                 

MUSIC:  Kaleb Hrubetz, Ann Wolf 

SERVERS:  Levi Staudt, Jayden & Jace Pitzenberger 

GREETERS/USHERS:  2nd Grade Class 

MONEY COUNTERS:  Tom Madden, Charley Sprung 

ROSARY:  Jerrod Grant  

JANUARY 30, 2022 

LECTOR:  Andrea Hanig 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS: Margaret Nuehring, Kim Thyne 

                                               Jim Weaver, Dave Weiland                                                 

MUSIC:  Genevieve Foreshoe & Helena, Ann Wolf 

SERVERS:  Kaleb Hrubetz, Hayden Johnson 

GREETERS/USHERS:  Bill & Denise Martin 

MONEY COUNTERS:  Jill Rowe, Mary Schulz 

ROSARY:  Dale Hubka  
FEBRUARY 6, 2022 

LECTOR:  Steve Abbas 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS: Renee Laudner, Sarah Johnson 

                                               Tim & Margaret Nuehring                                          

MUSIC:  Kim Thyne, Kaleb Hrubetz 

SERVERS:  Owen & Beau Hanig, Owen Schmidt 

GREETERS/USHERS:  Les & Sandy Knowles 

MONEY COUNTERS:  Jill Rowe, Sheri Sprung 

ROSARY:  Les Knowles  

FEBRUARY 13, 2022 

LECTOR:  Jessica Foreshoe 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS: Amanda Dick, Cassaundra Reed 

                                               Pat Sheldon, Kim Thyne                              

MUSIC:  Andrea & Avah Hanig 

SERVERS:  Brylie & Norah Hubka, Ryann Orton 

GREETERS/USHERS:  4th & 6th Grade Classes 

MONEY COUNTERS:  Margaret Nuehring, Mary Schultz 

ROSARY:  Bill Martin  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Pastor: Fr. Josh Link: 641.822.4950 (Rockwell), 641.357.3214 (Clear Lake) 

Council President: Jason Dick: rockwellcell@netins.net 

Building Committee Co-Chairs: Tim Nuehring: 641.430.4905, tim.nuehring@heftyseed.com; Gary Weiner: 641.425.1217 

Finance Committee Chair: Tim Nuehring: 641.430.4905, tim.nuehring@heftyseed.com; 

Bookkeeper/Guild President: Helen Cahalan: 641.822.4852, h.cahalan@sacredheartrockwell.org 

Faith Formation Ambassador: Cassaundra Reed: 712-363-5720 

Coordinator of Religious Education: Amanda Dick: 641.903.9362, dickalynne@gmail.com 

Bulletin: Items for the bulletin? Email sacredheartrockwellbulletin@gmail.com or call Sarah Johnson: 641.822.3267.  Items due Thursday by 12:00pm! 


